
 
Town of Manchester 

www.manchesterwi.com 

Wednesday, March 22, 2017 

7:00 PM 

Public Welcome to Attend 
 

We will be setting up the voting machines/booths for the Public Test for the April 4th election.  The 
public is welcome to attend and observe.  

 
 
 
 

March 29, 2017 
7:00 PM 

Public Welcome to Attend 
We will be preforming the Pre Lat test on voting machines/booths for the April 4th election.  The 

public is welcome to attend and observe.  

 
 

 

Jennifer Herrera, Clerk 
Town of Manchester 


